James Kon

From:

Hazelton, Laura < Laura. Hazelton@camden.gov.uk>

Sent:

01 April 2019 15:22

To:

Anna Snow

Subject:

RE: 135 - 149 Shaftesbury Avenue

Hi Anna.

Thanks for your email.

I discussed the application with Neil and Beth last week to discuss where we are at with it and go over the submitted information afresh. Following this meeting and a review of BPS's viability assessment, I contacted BPS with a couple of queries. It is not clear whether the existing use was correctly valued (did they consider West End theatre values or more general national figures), or whether they carried out any kind of breakdown and assessment of the figures put forward for the repair and refurb of the building. I would like to wait to hear back from BPS to bottom out these issues before we continue discussions on the site, if that's ok?

Kind regards,

Laura Hazelton Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 1017

From: Anna Snow <ASnow@iceniprojects.com>

Sent: 01 April 2019 09:32

To: Hazelton, Laura < Laura. Hazelton@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: 135 - 149 Shaftesbury Avenue

Morning Laura

Apologies to chase but is there any update on timings for a meeting? I am aware that the Viability team has been contacted by BPS so we know you are getting to grips with all of the information but it would be good if I could give the client an update.

Many thanks

Anna

Anna Snow BA (Hons) MPhil PGDip MRTPI

Director, Planning

telephone: 020 3640 1022 mobile: 07972 563 579

email: ASnow@iceniprojects.com



Find Us: London | Glasgow | Manchester

Follow us on : Instagram | LinkedIn | Twitter | Vimeo | Ian's Blog



The Sustainable Development Scorecard

How sustainable is your development? Use the Sustainable Development Scorecard to get an assessment. Click here for more information.

The information transmitted, including attachments, is intended only for the person(s) or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error please contact the sender and destroy any copies of this information.

From: Hazelton, Laura < Laura. Hazelton@camden.gov.uk >

Sent: 25 March 2019 16:52

To: Anna Snow < ASnow@iceniprojects.com > Subject: RE: 135 - 149 Shaftesbury Avenue

Hi Anna,

We still need to discuss this internally, but I will aim to get back to you later this week to book in a meeting.

Hope that's ok.

Kind regards,

Laura Hazelton Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 1017

From: Anna Snow < ASnow@iceniprojects.com >

Sent: 25 March 2019 11:12

To: Hazelton, Laura < Laura. Hazelton@camden.gov.uk >

Subject: Re: 135 - 149 Shaftesbury Avenue

Hi Laura

Just checking whether there is any update on a meeting?

Kind regards

Anna Snow Iceni Projects

Anna Snow BA (Hons) MPhil PGDip MRTPl

Director, Planning

telephone: 020 3640 1022 mobile: 07972 563 579

email: ASnow@iceniprojects.com



Find Us: London | Glasgow | Manchester

Follow us on : Instagram | LinkedIn | Twitter | Vimeo | Ian's Blog



The Sustainable Development Scorecard

How sustainable is your development? Use the Sustainable Development Scorecard to get an assessment. Click here for more information.

The information transmitted, including attachments, is intended only for the person(s) or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error please contact the sender and destroy any copies of this information.

On 20 Mar 2019, at 17:29, Hazelton, Laura < Laura. Hazelton@camden.gov.uk > wrote:

Hi Anna,

Thanks for your call earlier, it was good to speak to you.

Would you be able to send through some dates and times that you are available next week please and I'll check our diaries.

Kind regards,

Laura Hazelton Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 1017

<image001.png> <image002.png> <image003.png> <image004.jpg>

From 1 October 2016 you will not receive a letter from us if your neighbour submits a planning application. You can still find out about planning applications:

- on new improved posters on lamp posts
- by signing up to planning e-alerts
- in the planning section of the <u>Camden Account</u>
- through adverts in the Camden New Journal and Ham & High

You can <u>sign up</u> to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new planning applications, decisions and appeals.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.